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Elder for December 2, 2018 ~ Larry Scott 631-4181 
Elder for December 9, 2018 ~ Ted Beaver 691-2943 

Telephone Number: 692-0032 
Website: www.faithvillagechurch.org 

FVCC Wireless access: Jesus Saves Christians Serve 
Download our App! (Faith Village Church of Christ) 

Elders 
 

   Ted Beaver     David Owen 
       Ken Keiser        Larry Scott   

            

Ministers 
 

Myron Bruce, Associate  
Jacob Hawk, Preaching 

Stephen Miller, Children & Family  
Zachary Waugh, Youth  

320 
433 
267 

$16,222.43 
$17,725.00  

236 

Bible Class 
Morning Worship 
Evening Worship 
Contribution 
Budget 
Wednesday Evening 11/28 

Record for November 25, 2018 

Schedule of Services 

SUNDAY 
   Bible Study   
   Morning Worship 
   Evening Worship 
WEDNESDAY 
   Ladies’ Bible Class 
   Bible Study 

9:30 a.m. 
10:30 a.m. 

6:00 p.m. 
 

10:00 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 
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Morning Worship 
 

#2 We Praise Thee, O God 
Welcome 

#96 I Stand in Awe 
#97 I Sing Praises 

Prayer 
Above All 

Lord’s Supper 
Contribution 

#745 Humble Yourself  
#147 I Stand Amazed 

“Astonishing Jesus?” 
Great Are You Lord 
Shepherd’s Prayer 
#47 Holy, Holy, Holy 

 

Evening Worship 
 

O Praise the Name 
#162 All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name 

Prayer 
#924 Just As I Am 
In Christ Alone 

“Is Your Bible Fall ing Apart?”  
#450 Give Me the Bible 
#290 Shine, Jesus, Shine 

Prayer 
 

Morning Sermon  
 

“Astonishing Jesus?” 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Evening Sermon 
 

“Is Your Bible Falling Apart?” 

 



 
 
 

Monday Night for the Master 
 

6:00 p.m. Tomorrow Night (12/3/18) in the Family Center  
Please indicate on your registration card if you plan to participate. 

Announcements  
 

 Singing Class: at 5:00 p.m. today in the auditorium 

 Men’s Devotional: Tuesday, 6:30 p.m. in the Family Center 

 Ladies Holiday party: Thursday, December 6, from 6 - 8 p.m. 

in the Family Center. Bring a wrapped ornament and a dish to 

share for the Potluck. Lots of fun and fellowship!    

 Discussion questions for the study of 2nd Corinthians (starting 

December 2) are posted on the website under the “Media” 

tab. Paper copies are available at the Information Center & in 

the adult classrooms.  

 If you are graduating from college this semester, please email  

mhaws@faithvillagechurch.org with your major and name of 

your college by Wednesday, December 5. 

Hospitals & Rehab facilities 
Advanced Rehab and Healthcare: Mary Poole - Room 1113 
United Regional Health Care System: Max Wood - Room 344, 
Herby Carr - Room 414 
Windmill at Texhoma Christian Care Center: Herman Beaver- Room       
   1503, Doris Lemond - Room 1702, Chris Mullins - Room 1505,  
  Jerry King- (cards may be sent to Room 1506, 300 Loop 11, W.F.,  
  TX 76306) 
Response 
   New or Returning members: Tommy Willson, 5100 Kell Blvd W.   
   # B120, Wichita Falls, TX 76310, Ph: (940) 781-9683 

 

 

 

 Bible Hour: Tonight in the small auditorium, 6:00 p.m. 
 LTC - It's not too late to take part in this wonderful training for 

our 3rd to 12th graders. As we highlighted in our meeting, we 
will begin practices for events this month but registration is 
open through January 2019. Bible Bowl will meet today and  
December 16, at 4:00 p.m. Please pay attention to the newsletter 
and announcements for information on other events and practices 
as the coordinators start their scheduling.  

 

The Cunningham Project  
 

Service Opportunities: 
 

 FVCC members are participating in the “Adopt a Family” for the 

Cunningham Project. Beginning today, go to the red tables in the 

foyer for more information. The gifts are to be brought back by 

Sunday, December 16. $50.00 will be the maximum amount to 

spend per child.  

 Christmas Pies: If you have an interest in providing pies for the 

Cunningham faculty and staff Christmas pie delivery later this 

month, please contact Michelle Renz at (940) 867-0471 or 

smrenz93@sbcglobal.net. 

 
Prayer Requests 

 Roberto Sanchez family 

 Lance Bryce (Tracey Moore’s brother): recovery from surgery 

to repair laceration to knuckle and severed tendon.  

 Judy Webb: Dan is doing better but prayers are still needed. 

Continue To Remember: David Rix, Sherria King; The members 

of the Church of Christ in Paradise, CA ; Johnny Guerrero  
 

REMEMBER THOSE DOING MISSION WORK: Home Mission - John & 

Susie Orr; Joel Banks in Argentina; Joshua Marcum in Ecuador; Paul 

and Janet Kee in West Africa; Raime Perez, Roberto Piño, Idalberto 

Diaz, and Ricardo Ferrin in Cuba; Worldwide Spanish Literature Ministry 
 

 

REMEMBER THOSE IN THE MILITARY AND THEIR FAMILIES 
 

GOOD NEWS/THANKSGIVING 

 Eddie & Linda Marinez: sister’s house in Paradise, CA was the only 

one on the block that did not burn! 

 Louise Saxton: “Praise the Lord I am healed!” 

 Sarah Self: “God is good! All the family was together for 

Thanksgiving.” 

 

The Village Youth 

 
 

 12-1 Family Fun Night at the Faurie’s house from 4-8 p.m. 

Girls bring drinks. Guys bring chips. Families bring desserts.  

 12-3 Monday Bible Study at Zachary’s apartment at 7 p.m. 

Transportation from Youth Center will be provided at 6:45 p.m.  

 12-9 Belize Mission Trip Meeting: For parents & students of 

current 10-12 graders at 5 p.m. in the Youth Center. 

 12-16 Christmas Party at 7 p.m. in Youth Center. Please bring 

a $10 gift for “White Elephant”.  

 

hello  

Guest Speaker next  Sunday Morning 
 

John deSteiguer, president of Oklahoma Christian University  

(OC), will be preaching next Sunday morning and teaching 

the Youth class. Come meet president deSteiguer. 

Thanks & Gratitude 
 

We want to express our love and gratitude to our church family for 

all the cards, visits, and continued prayers for Ken while he was so 

sick in the Gables. We know God hears and answers prayers. Thank 

you so much.       Kenneth & Audra Walker  

 

Donations to Victims of the California Fires:  
 

You may take new blankets and sheets to the Faith Village office, 

Edgemere or Texas Carpet Outlet. Money can be given to an elder, 

minister or office staff. Make checks payable to Faith Village 

Church of Christ. In addition, volunteers are needed to take a 

church van to the Walmart on I-44 Friday, December 7, to accept 

donations from 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

For any additional information, please call Bob Goodknight at 

(940) 232-1870. 


